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UNITED STATES

M )Y 'o NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONnO I
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

DEG 04 BIS
o
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FCTC: RHO
71-0357 .

Department of the Navy
ATTN: Commanding Officer
USS Vulcan (AR-5)
FP0 New York 09501

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application received November 19,1979, requesting
approval of your Quality Assurance (QA) program as meeting the QA program
requirements of 10 CFR 571.51.

In connection with our review, we need the information identified in the
enclosure to this letter. Please submit seven copies of your response to
the enclosed request for additional infomation within 30 days following
receip; of this letter.

If you have any quest')ns regarding this request, please contact Mr. Jack
Spraul at (301) 492-7741. -

Sincerely,

-

Charles E. MacDonald , Chief
*

Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material

Safety, NMSS

Enclosure:
Request for Additional

Information .

1597 352cc: Department of the Navy
ATTN: Code 40
Navy Nuclear Power Unit
Port Hueneme, CA 9304;
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USS VULCAN (AR-5)

Request for Additional Information

(Docket No. 71-0357)

1. In part 7, include a statement to the effect that training for all
QA functions, prior to performing these functions, is required
according to written procedures.

2. In part 7, include a statement that the Radiographic Safety Officer will
ensure that the inspections and tests are performed.

3. Also in part 7, include a statement that the status of nonconforming parts
or packages will be positively maintained in accordance-with written
p rocedu res.
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